
From: Lucas du Mont <ldumont@framgroup.com>  
Sent: Friday, November 25, 2022 10:55 AM 
To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Cc: Tammie Maynard <Tammie.Maynard@barrie.ca>; Bryan Keene <Bryan.Keene@barrie.ca> 
Subject: RE: 37 Johnson - City Letter 
  
Good morning. I want to appeal the decision and speak in front of the council as our Management and 
Ownership team have followed all the necessary steps, been transparent in our plan and have gone 
above and beyond to satisfy the surrounding neighbours and the City. Please let me know if you need a 
formal letter to be sent, and thank you for the opportunity to speak on this matter.  
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